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Montreal, March I9th 1924.

3ir Arthur Currie ,G.C.M.G-. ,K.C.B., 

Principal McGill University, 

Montreal.
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Dear Sir Arthur

I note by the calendar that 

the last day for lectures in the Law faculty 

is April 30th and that examination will begin 

on May 5th.

I intend to sail from New York 
for France and Gngland on May the 6th and to leave

for New York a few days earlier,perhaps as early 

as May the 1st. Would it be possible to advance 

the date of my examination that I may read my
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papers and send my result before sailing ? 

If so, I shall be much obliged.

I am sorry to disturb you 

about such matter, but Professor Smith tells me
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